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UPDATE:   

East bound lanes at Rio Bravo Bridge Re-open 

 

Albuquerque, NM -The New Mexico Department of Transportation and AUI would like to 

announce that the eastbound lanes of Rio Bravo over the river will be reopen, Friday, February 14, 

2020 for the morning commute.  The scheduled completion date was originally Monday, February 

17th, but will open three days prior, due to crews working around the clock for the benefit of the 

traveling public.  Please keep in mind that crews will continue work underneath and around the 
bridge to finish work on this project.  

NMDOT would like to thank the South Valley residents, emergency responders and the traveling 
public for their patience and understanding during the duration of this project.  
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